
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 25, 2004 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
To:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:   Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   Specific Design Plan SDP-9802/07 – Cameron Grove, Lot 128, Expansion of the 

Community Building and Reconsideration of Departure from Parking and Loading 
Standards DPLS-238  

 
 
 The applicant has requested a two-week continuance until November 18, 2004, for the Planning 
Board hearing concerning the Cameron Grove, Lot 128, Expansion of the Community Building and 
Reconsideration of Departure from Parking and Loading Standards DPLS-238.  The additional time will 
allow the applicant to redesign his plans to lessen the degree of or eliminate the need for a departure from 
parking and loading standards.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above item be 
APPROVED and the case be continued until November 18, 2004.  


